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Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) appreciates the opportunity to participate in the 

California Independent System Operator’s (CAISO) Tariff Clarifications Filing Process and 

submits comments on the matrix of proposed changes. PG&E’s comments are attached as a table 

and follow the order of the original matrix. 

 

Please note that in addition to commenting on the CAISO’s proposed clarifications, PG&E has 

proposed two additional clarifications. These are on page 3 of the attached table.  
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